Kayleen Rooney

1463 Kingswood Pond Rd
Eagan MN 55122

May 13, 2008

To whom it may concern:

It is with great pleasure that I recommend Andrea Poeschl for your math teaching
position. I have known her for three years. She has tutored my junior-high daughter in
Algebra 1 for the past two years.

[ am providing this reference letter because Andrea has always displayed a high degree of
integrity, commitment, and ambition. She is definitely a remarkable teacher. She has
proven her teaching ability by helping improve my daughters’ grades as well as help her
to pass her high school algebra proficiency test.

I would recommend Andrea without reservation because her enthusiasm is very
contagious to her students. I think that is a very valuable quality in those teaching
children. When my daughters go back to school in the fall, I would be thrilled if they had
the privilege of having her as a teacher.

Please feel free to contact me with further questions or inquiries at:
trooneyb(@myway.com or 651-681-9466.

Sincerely,

Kayleen Rooney D.C.
CDH parent



